
CONSOLIDATED VULTEE AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

Public Relations Department 

UNDER DIRECTION OF HILL AND KNOWLTON 

EMPIRE STATE BUILDING 

NEW YORK 

Mr. Amon Carter 

6 January 1944 

FORT WORTH STAR - TELEGRAM 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

WILLIAM W. SHERRILL, RESIDENT DIRECTOR 

FORT WORTH. TEXAS 

TELEPHONE 7-2181 

Enclosed are prints of the photo­
graphs made of you and your party on the occa­
sion of your visit to the plant yesterday. 

We already have sent copies to the 
others pictured. 

WWS/if 
Enc. 

Enjoyed seeing you again. 






